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DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 210 
Kimerly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don, 

June 7, 1978 

I want to thank you for your recent note, and for the permission 
to go ahead and reuse the photographs which I had published 
earlier in Predicting the Past. I also appreciate your kind 
comments regarding the book. At this point any kind word helps. 

I also appreciate your efforts to secure photographs of you 
in action . I have spoken to Junius, but have yet to see the 
photographs you sent to him . 

Best wishes to you for the summer . 

s· cerely yours , 

Da t 
Chairman 
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